
 
 

Office of the PCC for Warwickshire 
3 Northgate Street 

Warwick 
CV34 4SP 

 
 
 
FOI Request regarding: Branded merchandise since 2012 
 
Request received: 15/10/2019 

Responded: 05/11/2019 

Q: 
Can you please tell me the total spent on branded PCC merchandise by the Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner since November 2012? 
 
Could you furthermore tell me how many branded items have been purchased, the type of 
items purchased and the amount spent per year? 

 
 
A: 
 
The information you have requested is attached. 


